
DANCE ARTS CENTRE UPDATE – FEBRUARY 2, 2023 
 
Please read through the following updates and reminders for the month:    
 

 

 

DANCE WITH YOUR VIP:  
 
This month here at DAC, we are celebrating Kindness 
Month!  As part of our kindness month and Valentine’s 
week, dancers will get to have their VIP (parent or any 
other special adult) come to class with them during the 
week of February 13th-18th!  VIPs will get to take class 
with their child and learn what dance is all about for 
their dancer!  VIPs can wear comfortable athletic wear 
and (dry) tennis shoes to class.  We can’t wait for you all 
to join us in the studio! 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
SUMMER AT DAC:   
 
In case you missed it - We have launched our summer 
classes and camps!  Register for summer classes NOW to 
save your spot here 
                 
 
 
 
 
 
 

UPCOMING BREAK REMINDER:  Just a reminder that our President’s Day Break is February 
20-22.  There are no classes these days.  
 
RECITALS:  We are so impressed with our dancers as they have been learning their recital 
routines!  You can stay up-to-date on ALL recital information (including the info sheet shared in 
January) on our recital website 
 
UPCOMING CALENDAR EVENTS:  See below for the upcoming important calendar events 
through the end of the February to note. 
 
Monday-Saturday, 2/13-2/18 – Dance with Your VIP – Bring your VIP (parent or other special adult to class with you) 
Monday-Wednesday, 2/20-2/22 – President’s Break – No regular classes 

https://app.thestudiodirector.com/danceartscentre/portal.sd?page=Login
https://www.danceartscentre.net/recital
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